PLANNING & ZONING

MEMORANDUM
TO: Mayor and City Council Members
VIA: Knistina Ciuperger, Assistant City Manager a\Q_/
FROM: Mary Savage-Dunham, AICP, CFM, Director of Planning & Zoning
SUBJECT: Request to Table: Discussion of the 2025 Mobility Plan and Fee Update

DATE: July 31, 2025

Staff respectfully requests to table the Discussion of the 2025 Mobility Plan and Fee Update to a
date uncertain. The reason is to provide additional time for interested parties to review the
information as we prepare to begin this important conversation.

All information from past workshops and pending meetings is posted on the City’s webpage at
https://www.cityofpsl.com/Government/Y our-City-Government/Departments/Planning-
Zoning/Mobility-Plan under 2025 Meetings.
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